
 

3 March 2022 

Dear parents and guardians,  

RE: Digital Citizenship Week  

Shortly after the start of Term 2, from Tuesday to Friday, 3 to 6 May, Union High School will be hosting a Digital 

Citizenship Week at the school where learners will be engaged in a 4-day long interactive, fun, learning experience, during 

which they will be coached in managing screen time, digital life skills, cyber safety and everything else a netizen needs to 

know to make smart choices in cyberspace.  

The workshops with each grade will be facilitated by Estee Cockcroft, a personal development, digital life skills & 

reputation management coach from Gqeberha-based company, Screen Smarts.  

During this week, Union will also be hosting a parents’ evening facilitated by Screen Smarts on Thursday evening, 5 May, 

from 17:30 in the Union High School Hall. Registration for this event costs R50 and can be done at the following link 

https://www.quicket.co.za/events/169169-cyber-smarts-parents-evening/#/ or with Ms Elsebé Moos at Union High 

School reception in Donkin Street, Graaff-Reinet.  

Topics that will be covered with parents during the parents’ evening include: 

• A parent's role: Monitoring & Mentoring 

• Harmful content 

• Pornography & addiction 

• Online predators 

• Filtering software 

• Safe Gaming 

• Social Media 

• Sexting & Cyberbullying 

• Setting boundaries & digital citizenship 

• Being a digital role model 

𝘞𝘦 𝘸𝘢𝘯𝘵 𝘵𝘰 𝘭𝘦𝘢𝘷𝘦 𝘵𝘩𝘦 𝘥𝘪𝘨𝘪𝘵𝘢𝘭 𝘭𝘢𝘯𝘥𝘴𝘤𝘢𝘱𝘦 𝘢 𝘣𝘦𝘵𝘵𝘦𝘳 𝘱𝘭𝘢𝘤𝘦 𝘧𝘰𝘳 𝘵𝘩𝘦 𝘯𝘦𝘵𝘪𝘻𝘦𝘯𝘴 𝘰𝘧 𝘵𝘰𝘮𝘰𝘳𝘳𝘰𝘸 𝘢𝘯𝘥 𝘸𝘦 𝘢𝘳𝘦 𝘴𝘰 𝘦𝘹𝘤𝘪𝘵𝘦𝘥 𝘵𝘰 

𝘣𝘦 𝘱𝘢𝘳𝘵𝘯𝘦𝘳𝘪𝘯𝘨 𝘸𝘪𝘵𝘩 𝘚𝘤𝘳𝘦𝘦𝘯 𝘚𝘮𝘢𝘳𝘵𝘴 𝘵𝘰 𝘢𝘤𝘩𝘪𝘦𝘷𝘦 𝘫𝘶𝘴𝘵 𝘵𝘩𝘪𝘴!   

▶ Please see the following pages for more information on Screen Smarts and the grade specific workshops planned for 

Union’s Digital Citizenship Week:   

 

https://www.quicket.co.za/events/169169-cyber-smarts-parents-evening/#/




























 


